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Winwick CE Primary 

News 

Friday 28th April 2017 

 A big welcome back to everyone after our Easter break— we have already had a great start 

to the Summer Term! The children have been working extremely hard this week and have 

settled back into routines brilliantly.  Our Year 6 children have been  busy preparing for their 

upcoming SATs  tests, while children in other year groups have been working hard during 

their assessments this week too.  We are all very excited to start the Summer Term and, on 

a personal note, I am so pleased to be starting my permanent role as Deputy Headteacher 

here at Winwick from this term.  I have had a fabulous first ‘official’ week and it has been 

lovely to see how brilliantly the children have been working; it has also been nice to chat with 

a number of parents on the playground too!  Our value for this half term will be ‘HOPE’. 

Children will be bringing home a “hope” worksheet in their bags tonight.  Please could you 

spend some time discussing the value of hope so that children are aware that is about much 

more than just wishing  as hard as we can that things will be different; it is about believing 

that the world can be better, and being prepared to do something about it.  Please see the 

sheet for more information.  We hope you have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and look 

forward to seeing everybody on Tuesday morning. 

Mrs Laura Duckett (Deputy Headteacher)  

 

Reception :  Charles P 

Year 1: Isaac M 

Year 2: Ethan W 

Year 3: Year 3 

Year 4: Erykah D  

Year 5: Connor H 

Year 6: Year 6 

Christian Value – Hope 

Dear Lord, We thank you for Jesus sent to bring light and hope to the world.  Please, show 

us how we can bring hope to those who feel they are living in darkness. Amen. 



 Additional information: 

A note from the Office and Kitchen:  Unfortunately, as from next week, we will not 

be able to accept the old £5 note. 

Please Note: 2017/18 and 2018/19 Holidays have been amended.  These can be 

found on our website, and also, paper copies are available from the office. 

 

 

 

Monday 01/05/17 Bank Holiday 

Wednesday 03/05/17 Y4 Old Trafford Trip 

Thursday 04/05/17 Y3 & Y4 Swimming 

Sainsbury’s voucher are finishing this week.  If you have any please send into school as soon as 

possible. 

Reception: Noah H 

Year 1: Eleki G 

Year 2: Euan D 

Year 3: Year 3 

Year 4:Mason B 

Year 5: Sophie A 

Year 6: Year 6 

  
Attendance Star 

Award    

 

Well done to all those 

children and classes 

who have been in all 

week, particularly  

Reception 

Reading Champion Awards  

We have read at least three 

times this week!    

 

Well done Year  5—82% 

Reception  96.9% 

Year 1  93.5% 

Year 2  94.4% 

Year 3  93.5%  

Year 4  91.3% 

Year 5  95.1% 

Year 6  95.6% 

 


